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 Current enrollment of 438. 
 

 Apple TV has been installed in all classrooms on the campus.  
 

 We have started a mentoring program where Middle School students mentor 
at risk Primary students, to build positive self-esteem. 
 

 Mrs. Kolbye has created a “thankfulness wall” where students and staff can 
write/draw what they are thankful for.  
 

 On April 5th, Dads of Primary and Elementary school met to form a “Super 
Dad’s” club, to provide positive male role models on each campus. 
 

 First graders sang in the Veterans Day program on November 11th. 
 

 November 11 was the end of the 2nd six weeks. 
 

 On November 12th, the 2nd grade went to the Dallas World Aquarium as part 
of their science curriculum. 
 

 On November 12th, the “Super Dads” met again to discuss upcoming campus 
events and how they can get more involved.  
 

 The second 6 weeks awards ceremony was held on November 15th.  
 

 Our Thanksgiving Feast will be held on Tuesday the 19th.  
 

 First grade will have their Thanksgiving Pow-Wows on the 22nd.  
 

 25th-29th is Thanksgiving Break.  
 


